
 

La Faya Festival is Back ! 
 

Join Us @ Bunjil Place, Narre Warren 
Sunday 22 April 2018 

12 – 6pm 
 

La Faya 2018 “Our Journey, our Stories” 
will celebrate the rich & diverse cultural heritage 

of Mauritians & Rodriguans settled in Victoria 
 

This event is proudly brought to you by the 
Cultural Historical Association of Rodriguans & Mauritians in Victoria Inc. 

in collaboration with the Rodriguan Social Club of Victoria 

  

 

 

 

 

The festival program will feature traditional cuisines & a showcase of traditional & contemporary 
music, song & dance from the islands of Mauritius, Rodrigues and Seychelles 

For details visit www.charm.org.au or email president@charm.org.au 

“Together we can make a difference” 
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